LIGO Presentation

The Laser Interferometer Gravitational-Wave Observatory (LIGO) Project will begin construction
this year on the DOE Hanford Reservation. Contracts totaling an estimated cost of $15M to $20M
will be awarded in the future to complete the construction project. To familiarize local businesses
and labor unions with the upcoming construction and operational activities LIGO will host a pre-
sentation at the Tower Inn in Richland WA, on 21 February, 1996 at 10:00 AM. All interested
Parties are welcome.
For planning purposes we are interested to know the number of attendees. Please call or leave a
message for Otto Matherny at 818-395-3186, or e-mail: otto@ligo.caltech.edu, or mail a postcard
to:

California Institute of Technology

LIGO Project M.S. 51-33 Attn.: Otto Matherny
1201 E. California Ave.
Pasadena CA, 91125

The following agenda will be presented
Introduction (What is LIGO?)
Vacuum System
Detector System
Conventional Construction
Question/Answer Session
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